MINUTES

STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
COUNTY OF HENDERSON JUNE 2, 1994

The Henderson County Board of Commissioners met for a Special
Called meeting at 7:00 p.m. in the Commissioners' Conference Room
of the County Office Building. The purpose of the meeting was a
Work Session on the FY '94-'95 Budget.

Those present were: Chairman Vollie G. Good, Vice-Chair Renee
Kumor, Commissioner J. Michael Edney, Commissioner Hugh D. Randall,
Commissioner William McKay, County Manager David F. Thompson,
Assistant County Manager David E. Nicholson, Finance Director Carey
McLelland, and members of the Media.

Absent was Clerk to the Board Elizabeth W. Corn.
ncemen hai n

Chairman Good announced that the City Zoning Officer was now housed
in the County Land Development Building making us one step closer
to one stop shopping.

Following discussion of Appleland Industrial Park, Vice-Chair Kumor
made the motion to set a Public Hearing on the Option on the
Industrial Park Property for June 15 at 9:00 a.m. All voted in
favor and the motion carried.

FY '94-'95 BUDGET

Carey McLelland reviewed the General Fund Revenues. David
Nicholson reviewed Expenditures for the following:

Governing Body

County Manager

Assistant County Manager/Personnel
Finance

Tax Assessor

Meetings Set
Work Sessions were set for the FY '94~'95 Budget as follows:

June 6, 1994 2:00 - 5:30 p.m.

June 13, 1994 7:00, following the Budget Public Hearing (if
time permits)

June 15, 1994 2:00 p.m.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
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